The CVID

Newsletter

Annual Davlilv Sale at Riverside

Proceeds from the annual Fall sale held on
Saturday, August 20™ at Riverside
Gardens in Monticello totaled $1079.10.
This included table sales and the live
auction. Thank you to everyone who
contributed plants and/or worked at the
sale.

A brief business meeting followed our
potluck lunch. The only topic on the
agenda was making a donation to
Riverside Gardens as a thank you for
always having our sale there. Jean Hecht
moved we give Riverside $1000. Marilyn
Little seconded. The motion passed.
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CORRECTION: Tracy Miller’s e-
mail address was incorrect in the
last Newsletter regarding
reservations for the fall banquet.
The correct address 1s in the
following article.

e T o o e s

CVIDS Fall Banquet

The CVIDS Holiday Banquet
will be held at the Machine
Shed, 7250 Northwest Blvd., Davenport,
Iowa, on November 12, 2005 from 1:00 to
3:00 p.m. Dinner will be served family
style.

Reservations must be made by November
Ist to Suzanne & Robert Moffit at (319)
664-3829 or e-mail Tracy Miller at
mmtim88(@netins.net

The club is picking up the cost of
members’ meals. If you bring a non-
member guest, the cost will be $14.00 per

guest.
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Welcome to the following new members:

Don & Janell Peters .40
Steve & Joyce Parsons 4£-1 3
Gayle Pope e A j
Linda Richardson . RN
Zora Ronan &) wo LIS
Wendi Laake j-

We hope to meet you all at the banquet or
one of our winter meetings.
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Thanks to our nominating committee, four
club members have accepted nominatin to
offices for the upcoming 2-year term.
They are:

Kay Hill — President

Sylvia Seymour — Vice-President

Brenda Knipper — Secy./Newsletter Editor
Bob Moore — Treasurer

As in the past, we will also accept
nominations from the floor before voting,.
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